








From: Judd, Debbi
To: "winchcty@connectwireless.us"
Subject: Permit 85-15769
Date: Monday, May 18, 2020 12:56:00 PM

Good afternoon,
 
The Department received a proof of beneficial use for City of Winchester 85-15769 on May
4, 2020.  A condition of this permit is “9. Prior to or in connection with the proof of
beneficial use statement to be submitted for municipal water use under this right, the right
holder shall provide the department with documentation showing that the water supply
system is being regulated by the Idaho Department of Environmental Quality as a public
water supply and that it has been issued a public water supply number.”  This was not
included with the proof that submitted.  Please provide this as soon as possible and within
14 days to insure that the permit does not lapse.
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have questions or concerns.
 
Debbi Judd
Technical Records Specialist
debbi.judd@idwr.idaho.gov
 
Idaho Department of Water Resources
322 E Front St
PO Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720-0098
208-287-4920
www.idwr.idaho.gov
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